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In support of mail in voting in Oregon 

Vote no on SB210 

Oregon has an excellent mail in voting program which is the envy of many.  It is safe 

- for both voting itself and for the individuals who vote.   

It has demonstrated time and time again, to be convenient for a variety of reasons:   

*Voters who work long hours,  

*Voters with illnesses,  

*Voters with transportation issues 

*Voters new to the city and polling places 

For the reasons above and a number of other reasons, mail in voting promotes 

participation. 

Mail in voting is less expensive for the state and it's tax payers.  

Common sense dictates a no vote on SB210, and Oregonians deserve your using 

yours to vote NO! 


